
 

Mar. 19, 2020 

  TAMURA CORPORATION 

 

Our Response to the Novel Coronavirus in Malaysia 

 

Our response to the novel coronavirus in Malaysia is as follows.  

 

 

1. Our associated companies in Malaysia will be closed from Wednesday the 18th of 

March to  

    Tuesday the 31st of March in compliance with the instructions of the 

government of Malaysia. 

 

 

    *Electronic Components 

      TAMURA ELECTRONICS(M)SDN.BHD. 

 

 

    *Electronic Chemicals & FA Systems 

      TAMURA KAKEN(M)SDN. BHD. 

 

 

 

2. Future outlook 

    We will inform you if there is any change in our operation. 


